
Cloverdale Traditional School 
Weekly News 

 

 
1 WEEK LOOK AHEAD: 
For a further look ahead, please browse the calendar section of our website here:  
https://cloverdale.sd61.bc.ca/calendar/  
 
 
SCHOOL UPDATES: 
Principal’s Blog 
I hope that during this long weekend, you will find time to celebrate Spring and the importance of 
family.  Many activities and celebrations will look different this year.  We need to be thankful for 
what we have. 
I know that families are concerned about continuity of learning.  It is important to understand 
that learning will look different than what your child experiences in the classroom, but that does 

not mean that what  you are doing at home is any less valuable.  I know that you are doing your 
very best in these trying times.  The school district has set out guidelines for student learning 
at home  Primary students k-3 should set a goal of 5-7 hours per week with plenty of play-
based, inquiry learning, and physical activity.  Intermediate students should have a target of 7- 
10 hours per week with plenty of play-based, inquiry learning and physical activity.  These are 
guidelines and we know that it looks different in every home.  You will probably see some 

activities coming from your child’s teacher after the long weekend.  
Your first priority needs to be the health (emotional and physical) of your family.   
Here are the answers to last week’s pictures 

1. Fire extinguisher – outside Mrs. Sapsford’s room 
2. Water fountain station  - outside Mrs. Gleeson’s room 
3. Back of a chair – outside Mrs. Young’s room 
4. Wheelchair lift – top of the metal staircase 
5. Electrical outlet – outside of the gym. 

The following students were successful at identifying the pictures:  Maheen, Imogen, Caradoc, 
Libby, Rose, Elise, Hanna and Makena (4),  and Lizzy.  CONGRATULATIONS!!! 
Here are this week’s pictures.  Please send your answers to me at sjost@sd61.bc.ca  
Photo 1:  https://cloverdale.sd61.bc.ca/wp-content/uploads/sites/63/2020/04/Photo-1-Week-
2.pdf  

Photo 2:  https://cloverdale.sd61.bc.ca/wp-content/uploads/sites/63/2020/04/Photo-2-Week-
2.pdf  
Photo 3:  https://cloverdale.sd61.bc.ca/wp-content/uploads/sites/63/2020/04/Photo-3-Week-
2.pdf   
Photo 4:  https://cloverdale.sd61.bc.ca/wp-content/uploads/sites/63/2020/04/Photo-4-Week-
2.pdf  

Photo 5:  https://cloverdale.sd61.bc.ca/wp-content/uploads/sites/63/2020/04/Photo-5-Week-
2.pdf  
Happy Easter!   
To stay up-to-date on messages from Mrs. Jost, follow her blog here:  
https://cloverdale.sd61.bc.ca/news-events/principal-blog/  
 
Lamay Primary Update 
See the letter and photos from Lamay Primary School in Tanzanie here.  The students were very 
greatful for our donation from the Christmas Concert,  They were able to purchase some much 
needed things for their school.:  https://cloverdale.sd61.bc.ca/wp-
content/uploads/sites/63/2020/04/Cloverdale-thank-you-very-much.pdf  
 
 
DISTRICT AND COMMUNITY UPDATES & INFORMATION: 
COVID-19 Snapshot Overview and Community Resources 
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https://src.campayn.com/stakmails/web_version/4937b605eed0829d38eb169e1fa112a59a11771
76f430ee56e8295cd5a3cc76f/Stakmail/222574/0/shared 
 
For information on upcoming community events, news from the school district, weekend and 
after school activities, and pro-d day camps, see our website here:  
https://cloverdale.sd61.bc.ca/news-events/district-and-community-updates-information/  
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